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Commission Meeting Memo: 

01/02/24 

To: City Commissioners 

Subject: Legacy Square Concession Liquor License 2024 

 

Commissioners,  

We received one bid for the 2024 Concession Liquor License for Legacy Square.  The bid was 

from the Spur Bar for the minimum bid amount of $3000.00.  The bid did come in the morning of 

December 28th  prior to the bid opening time established, but was past the 5 pm deadline of 

December 27th. 

As part of the bid requirements, it was indicated that the city reserves the right to reject any and 

all bids, to waive any informalities in the bidding process or any bids received, and to accept any 

bid which, in the sole judgment of the Board of City Commissioners, is in the city’s best interest. 

City staff recommends approval of the bid to the Spur Bar. 

Thank You, 

Dustin Dassinger 

City Administrator 

 

 


